
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 13th October 

News this week… 

 

    We’re delighted to announce that we are now on Facebook!  Our  

    page will be used to share important information, news and updates. 

     

    Our page can be found here: Great Hollands Primary Facebook,  

don’t forget to like and follow us! 

 

    Please note that our Facebook page will not be used for parent 

contact or questions.  All enquiries must all still come through the school office via email, phone 

call or in person.  We hope you’ll find this a useful way to keep up to date with the latest GHPS 

news! 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Visitors for EYFS 

Reception children enjoyed a visit this week from the Newbury and District Agricultural Society, 

who visit schools to talk about where some of our foods come from. 

They met Buttercup, Clover and Rasher and heard about how some animals give us milk, which 

we can drink or use to make butter, cheese, and lots of other foods. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRoGS Events 

Don’t forget to book tickets for our GREAT FRoGS events – Back to School Party and Family 

Fireworks!  If you have any questions about these events, please email frogspta@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550073515513
mailto:frogspta@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550073515513


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Foxes (99.7%) 

2nd Place – Eagles (98.6%) 

3rd Place – Hawks (98.5%)  

House Points Winner This Week 

The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is 

SAPPHIRE 

with 622 house points.   

Well done to all in Sapphire House – GREAT work! 

School Lunches and Breaktime Snacks 

Please take note of these important reminders: 
 

• We cannot order lunches for your child. They must be pre-ordered online by you via your 

SCOPay account (https://scopay.com/login.html).  If you need the login details for your 

account, please get in touch with the school office. 

 

• We provide fruit for all pupils in Reception and Year 1&2, you may of course provide your 

own fruit for your child, should you wish.  

Fruit is not provided to pupils in Years 3-6 and your child is welcome to bring in a healthy 

snack for break time – this is expected to be fruit or a healthy alternative.  

 

• Please remember we are a nut-free school. 

 

https://scopay.com/login.html
https://www.thelexiconbracknell.com/events/christmas-baubles-2023
https://www.thelexiconbracknell.com/events/christmas-baubles-2023


 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=649
https://sport4kids.biz/camp-venues/great-hollands


 

mailto:casting@thechancercollective.com
http://www.play-sport.co.uk

